
Enable Oklahoma Intrastate Transmission, LLC (EOIT): Line 108 Integrity Digs 

Updated Posting – 10/4/2023 
 
This update is to inform all parties of extended maintenance on Line 108 Integrity Digs lasting 
through October 13, 2023. For days October 12 and October 13, there will be an outage on Line 
108 which will further limit available Interruptible West Zone to East Zone transportation 
capacity. 
 
Original Posting – 9/18/2023 
 
This notice is to inform all parties of planned integrity digs on EOIT’s Line 108 beginning 
September 26, 2023 and expected to last through October 9, 2023.  As a result of this 
maintenance, EOIT will have limited Interruptible West Zone to East Zone transportation 
capacity during such Line 108 integrity digs. 
 
Please note, EOIT will endeavor to notify shippers as soon as possible of any changes 
regarding this maintenance event by updating this posting.  We recognize the challenges 
associated with this maintenance event and appreciate your cooperation and understanding.  If 
you have any questions, please contact your Marketing Representative. 
 
 
 

 


